Fencing Victoria Incorporated

PO Box 958

North Melbourne

FENCING VIC 3051
VICTORIA

Announcement on Transgender Athletes in Fencing Victoria

Competitions

Fencing Victoria is currently in the process of completing a policy around transgender fencers
competing in Fencing Victoria competitions. Fencing Victoria is also awaiting the release of the
Australian Fencing Federation Policy. While this is being done the Fencing Victoria board has
agreed to allow trans fencers to enter Category 2 competitions based on the gender they identify

as.

If you have any appropriate questions regarding this matter, please contact Fencing Victoria

Director Jasper MacCuspie at secretary@fencingvictoria.org. If you have any issues entering

competitions, please get in touch with Robyn at operations@fencingvictoria.org, who will be

able to assist you.
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